To "sna@un.org" <sna@un.org>
Gjorgji Gockov

13/02/2009 08:10 AM

cc
bcc
Subject Comments on Volume 2 of the 2008 SNA

Dear Mr. Smith,

Regarding to the fax of January, 13, 2009, signed by Mr. Adelheid Burgi-Schmelz, Director of Statistics
Department, IMF, first of all we would like to thank you for inviting National Bank of the Republic of
Macedonia to comment the draft version of Volume 2 of SNA 2008. Our relevance departments have
reviewed draft version of Volume 2, and do not have substantive comments on its content.

Best regards,

Gjorgji Gockov

Director

Statistics department

National Bank of the Republic of Macedonia

OBaa eneKkTpoHCcka nopaka Moxe [a CoApXuU AOBEPNNBU UV NpUBMUNErMpann nipopmaumn. [JoKonky cTe ja npumune no rpeLuka,
Be MOINMMe YyBajTe ja HejanHaTa TajHOCT, MH(OPMKMPajTe ro ucrnpakayoT, a NoToa n3bpuLleTe ja mopakaTta v Hej3HUTE NPUIo3n of
BAaLLMOT CUCTEM.

HapopgHa 6aHka Ha Penybnuka MakegoHuja He npudhaka oAroBOpHOCT 3a LWTeTa unu 3aryba npeamsBuKaHn o oBaa nopaka.
CoppxuHaTta Ha oBaa nopaka He Mopa Aa rv ogpasyBa cTaBoBuUTe Ha HapoaHa 6aHka Ha Penybnvka MakegoHuja.
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